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Experienced industry representa3ves appointed to new Tourism Management Board  

A wide range of experienced industry representa:ves have been appointed to the new 
Tourism Management Board.  

Hannah Beacom was appointed as Chair of the board in January and has now completed the 
recruitment of board members. The board’s membership importantly represents a cross-
sec:on of the whole tourism industry, including air and sea links, accommoda:on, venues 
and transport.  

It will also include Keith Beecham, who carried out a review last year about the future 
direc:on for Visit Guernsey, who will sit on the board as a non-vo:ng member to support its 
work.  

The Tourism Management Board, created by the CommiMee for Economic Development, is 
designed to work in partnership with the industry and represents an opportunity for board 
members and the sectors they represent to have true strategic input into the development 
of tourism in Guernsey. This will include the development of a new Tourism Strategy.  

Board membership is as follows: 
• Hannah Beacom – Chair 

• Greg Yeoman – Condor 

• Nico Bezuidenhout – Aurigny 

• Clare Crowson – Premier Holidays  

• Charlie Walker – LiMle Big Group 

• Ian Vaudin – Guernsey Taxi Drivers’ Associa:on 

• Jon Bisson – St James 

• Simon Vermeulen – CommiMee for Economic Development tourism lead 
• Mary Putra – States of Guernsey Director of Marke:ng and Communica:ons  

Ms Beacom said: 



‘I am delighted with the strength of the board. Each member brings a wealth of 
experience in their sector, and it is this diversity of membership that is so important 
to ensure the board reflects the whole industry and can therefore best represent its 
interests. 

‘Addi:onally, with his background and prior involvement it’s great that Mr Beecham 
has accepted our offer to sit on the board as a non-vo:ng member. His support of 
the board’s work, the knowledge and experience he brings, and the advice he will be 
able to offer will be incredibly valuable. 

‘As I have said previously, our industry is much stronger when we work together 
collabora:vely and the new board presents a fantas:c opportunity for a range of 
stakeholders to contribute to the development of tourism at a strategic level. 

‘The board will meet for the first :me in March. We are re-visi:ng both the Guernsey 
Tourism Strategic Plan and 10 Point Plan both of which are due to conclude in 2025.  
We will be looking at whether the strategic aims of both plans stand up in a post 
Covid environment and consul:ng with the industry about how we develop these 
and take a Tourism Strategy beyond 2025. This will give us a blueprint for the whole 
of the industry for the coming years, as we collec:vely decide on what a good future 
for tourism looks like and how we can work together to achieve those aims working 
with the States of Guernsey on policy decisions that will make that possible.’ 

Ends 

Notes to Media 

Please contact Joel de Woolfson 
joel.dewoolfson@gov.gg 

mailto:joel.dewoolfson@gov.gg



	Experienced industry representatives appointed to new Tourism Management Board
	Notes to Media

